Hello District XI!  
Coming up we will be having our fall rally.  During this event, officer will meet to discuss our upcoming plans for our clubs this year.  Furthermore, we will have break out rooms in which all members can participate.  These will include fundraising, BAA/Champion Chapter, and competitions.  It is supposed to be a very interactive format, so be ready to share your ideas!  Other than ideas, please dress professionally and bring a water bottle to carry with you throughout the day.  Something to take notes with will be useful as well.  There will also be two guest speakers before and after the breakout sessions.  After that, we will instill officer then have lunch.  We hope to see you there!
Until next time, 
Bye from your district officers
P.S. Competition time is just around the corner! Your club should be getting ready by doing research on the categories and deciding what they would like to compete in.

